
 

 

 

On February 20th 2020, A study day was held in the location of the 30 laboratories organized by the 

LLC laboratory in collaboration with the PRFU research team working on “Incorporating e-learning 

platforms in higher education to support ESP teaching” around the theme of the project. Eleven 

participants, mainly doctoral researchers, presented their works tackling the integration of e-learning 

in different ESP contexts, the use of ICTs in teacher education, the use of technology in ESP 

assessment, and pedagogical e-learning challenges. The debate which was engaged was constructive 

and highlighted some essential conditions that need to be gathered to succeed in the incorporation 

of technology, namely e-learning, in Higher education in ESP teaching situations. Among these 

conditions focus was on raising teacher and student technology awareness, teacher roles and 

adequate equipment.  

 

 

 



 

 


